
 

 

 

Prison Visitors Rota 
Please collect the new rota 
from the Parish House next 
week up until the month of 
March. We now have a team of 24  

volunteers! 

Schools are back! 
Much to the relief of  

parents, our schools will 
re-open this week! We 
hope that you all had a 

great break and that you 
are ready for the term  ahead! 

We have Free Legal Advice 
here in Quex Road twice a 

month.  If you would like to 
book an appointment, 

please call Noreen in  the Parish Office 
on 0207 624 1701      

Dates for your diary 
Please try to join us in 

Quex Road for our  
annual Novena to Our 
Lady of Lourdes from  

2nd—11th February . The 
Services will be held at 7pm each night 

at Sacred Heart Church.   

RCIA 
Our RCIA Group will 

resume their meetings 
this Monday January 
6th at 7.30pm in the 

Parish House at Quex Road.    

Mazenod Social Club 
& Community Centre 

020 7624 5517 

Manager: Anna Redmond 

Assistant Manager: Mags Conway 

 

Opening Hours 

Monday – Thursday: 5pm to Midnight 
Friday: 5pm to 1:30am 
Saturday: Noon to 1:30am 
Sunday: Noon to 10pm

 
Weekly events 

Mon: Ballroom of Romance – Adult So-
cial Dancing from 8:30pm – 11:30pm  
Tues: Salsa – Classes & Dancing from 
8:30pm + 25 Card School in Lounge from 
8:30pm  
New players always welcome. 
Line Dancing – One Friday each month 
from 8:30pm - Midnight

 
Pensioners Advice Service will be back  

on Wednesday 8th January 2020 
 

Sat 4th January 

Big Tom Tribute Band  
Big Shay & Country Memories 

Adm: £8. Doors 8pm. Band on 9:30pm  
+ Stevie Zee in Lounge from 9:30pm

 
Mon 6th Jan 

Ballroom of Romance with Ally Harron 
& Marion Curry from 8:30pm

 
Sat 11th Jan 

Finbarr Black in Lounge 9:30pm
 

Mon 13th Jan 

Ballroom of Romance TBC
 

Fri 17th Jan 

Line Dancing in Hall from 8:30pm
 

Sat 18th Jan 

Mick Lee Duo in Lounge 9:30pm 
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Feast of the Epiphany 

Oblate Parishes in Kilburn 

Our Young at Heart Club will re-open 
it’s doors at the Mazenod  

Community Centre  on Wednesday 
15th January  from 11.30am till 3pm  

Please note the change in the opening 
date of the club.  Admission is still only 
£1 a week. The Christmas Dinner at the 
Crown Hotel was a huge success with 

260 attending,  so, we have decided to 
organise a Kilburn Summer Ball up 

there in June with  a 4 course dinner 
and a Disco! 

The Hotel has just confirmed the date 
as Thursday June 25th starting at 7pm.  
To confirm a place please contact Juliet 

at the Parish House at Quex Road.   

Thank you 
The Oblate  
Community in  
Kilburn would like to 
take this opportunity  to 

wish everyone of you a very happy 
and peaceful 2020.  
We thank you for your support during 
2019 and look forward to working  
together with you in this new year.  All Parish Volunteers 

This Friday 10th January  
we will be holding a  

volunteer evening at the 
Marian Centre in Percy 

Road for all those  
involved in any way in the life of our 
two parishes.  So, please come along 
as we celebrate all that is happening 

in both our churches and look  
towards ways of  

encouraging others to get involved 
too.  We will begin the evening at 
7pm with Mass in the Church of  

Immaculate Heart of Mary and move 
into the hall for the buffet reception 

and entertainment.  

All are welcome! 

The Epiphany 
This weekend we  

celebrate the Feast Day of 
the Epiphany, the day when 

we remember that Jesus was sent as 
the Saviour for all people.  Try to pop 
into the Church and see the Crib with 
the Wise Men figures in their place.  



Funerals in Kilburn  
Daniel Finn-His funeral Mass will be celebrated on January 7th at 

12.15pm followed by his burial at Kensal Rise  
Margaret Holmes-Her body will be received into church on  

Tuesday January 7th at 7pm and her funeral Mass will be held on Wednesday 
January 8th at 10am followed by her cremation at Golders Green. 

Margaret Kavanagh-Her funeral Mass will be celebrated in St. Mary’s Catholic 
Cemetery Chapel at 11am on Wednesday 22nd January, followed by her burial 

in the adjoining graveyard.  
We are awaiting details of the funerals of the following parishioners 

Francis McCarroll, Patrick Burke & Jurijs Poikans 

Times of Mass at Quex Road 
Saturday Vigil Mass 6pm 
Sunday 10am, 12.30pm and 7pm 
Monday-Friday 
Masses at 10am and 12.15pm 
Friday Adoration from 1pm-4pm 
Saturday Mass at 12 noon 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
10.30am-12noon 
5pm-6pm 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Would Eucharistic Ministers please 

remember to sign their names on the 
list in the Sacristy BEFORE Mass. 
If the list of required Ministers is  

complete, please do NOT add your 
name to the list.   

Sign Language Course 
The Sign Language Course in Percy Road 

will begin on Monday January 13th at 
7pm.  If you have registered, please  

arrive at the Marian Centre at 6.45pm   

Times of Mass at Percy Road 
Sunday 
 9am and 11.30am 
Tuesday and Friday 
Mass at 9am 
Followed by the Rosary 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation can 
be celebrated before and after each 
Mass on  Sunday morning. 

Many thanks to all 
those who donated 

food to our foodbank 
here in Kilburn. 

Since Christmas with 
your help we have 

been able to distribute food parcels 

to over 70 families. 

You are so generous! 
If you are able to help us, would you 

consider bringing in stuff that doesn’t 
require any cooking.  Some of our 

visitors don’t have cooking facilities!  

Lanzarote in February 
A group of 51 people are 
travelling with the Young 
at Heart to Lanzarote in 

February. To facilitate  payment, 
Gertie and Hannah will be available 
in the Parish House at Quex Road 

this Wednesday, 8th January  from 
1pm till 3pm.All monies must be 

paid in by January 22nd.  
Please bring your paying in cards 

with you and also your passport so 
that we can take down your details 
for the flight.  You can also choose 

the meal you require for your flights 
when you call in and pay your  

outstanding balance.   

Sacramental Programmes 
Next Saturday, January 11th, the Boys 

and Girls in our Communion 
 Programme will meet in the  

Mazenod Hall at 11am for their next 
Class and their will join us for their 

Mass on Sunday January 12th at 
12.30pm 

On Saturday January 18th our  
Confirmation Candidates will meet in 

the Mazenod for their next class at 
11am. This session will be led by Nick 

Hanrahan from the Jesuit Refugee 
Service who will share what is being 

done to support refugees.    

Cemetery Mass 
Fr Jacob will celebrate the Monthly 

Mass at St. Mary’s Cemetery this 
Monday, January 6th at 11am.  

Please come along and join us in 
prayer as we remember all those 

who are buried there.  

English as a 2nd Language 
Did you know that we offer classes in 
English as a second language here at 

Quex Road?  The classes are held on a 
Tuesday morning from 10am till 12 noon 

in the Mazenod Community Centre.   
Please note the change in the venue! 

Book of Remembrance 
Is the name of your  

DECEASED relatives or 
friends included in the 
Book of Remembrance 
in Quex Road Church? 
Each day the page is 
turned over to reveal 

the names of those who died on that 
particular day.   Would you like your 

loved ones name added to the Book?  If 
so, please speak to Christine in the  

Sacristy or Noreen in the office. 

Credit Union 
Do you know that we 

have our own branch of 
the Credit Union here in  

Kilburn? We are affiliated to London 
Capital Credit Union. Our volunteers 

run the branch here on a Monday from  
6pm-8pm and on Tuesday from  

9.15am-11am.  Now that the Christmas 
is over, why not consider joining up and 

saving a few pound every week.   


